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We have lived in Oregon for 8 years and we were shocked to find out about mail-in 

only voting. We have always voted in person and it’s something we enjoy doing. We 

have heard so many stories about non residents voting, people receiving several 

ballots, deceased people getting ballots, and illegal aliens voting in our elections. In 

order for us to trust our elections, it must be in person voting, paper ballots, single 

day voting, and proof of citizenship. Out of state and Military are the only ones who 

should receive mail-in ballots. In person voting will save our state a lot of money! 

Unfortunately, our voting machines are the easiest way to cheat and Oregon has 

been cheating for decades. Our voter rolls MUST be cleaned up as well. Thank you! 

Stephen Gordy and Katrina Loera  


